The Apples Medical Centre
East Mill Lane
Sherborne
Dorset DT9 3DG
September 2014
Dear Patient,
Patient Participation Group new name Sherborne Apples Forum – S.A.F.
We have recently started up an ‘Actual’ Patient Participation Group (S.A.F.) we meet every two months, if you are interested in joining us, and then please let me know.  This meeting/group works alongside the ‘Virtual’ Group.
What will be involved?
The main role of the group is to give us feedback, suggestions/ideas to make the surgery run smoothly/efficiently for our patients.  This may involve devising questionnaires for the patients on our progress.
What will I have to do?
If you are interested in helping us to improve, simply contact the surgery for more information and a form.
Thank you in advance for your help.
Philippa Cannings
[bookmark: _GoBack]Practice Manager




